
	

	

	

Interested	in	joining	the	orchestra	but	
not	sure	what	we	do?	

Bundaberg	Youth	Orchestra	

Invites	you	to	attend	

An	Open	Rehearsal	

from	3.30	pm	to	5.00	pm		
on	Wednesday	15th	February	at	St	Luke’s	
Performing	Arts	Complex,	Mezger	St.	

	
Bring your instrument and join us in rehearsal.   

Information on membership requirements is 
available on our website: 

www.bundabergyouthorchestra.com	

	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	

	

	

	


